From: Alexander Nicoll | NN

Sent: 29 April 2024 09:41

To: Planning; Daren Zuk

Cc: Janine Griffis

Subject: Comment on 2024/1168/P 25-26 Hampstead High Street
Dear Daren,

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum has no objections to application 2024/1168/P regarding the former NatWest
branch. We hope that the proposed changes will attract a suitable tenant to the site, which has now been vacant for
seven years.

With thanks,

Alex Nicoll

Chair

Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum



